
Dear Student Council,  
 
 
I am informing you that two Electoral Commission members have stepped down from 
the Commission until the end of March because they are in a Campaign Team. For 
the duration of the SU Officer Elections 2023, to ensure the effective and impartial 
functioning of Electoral Commission, the Executive has appointed myself as the 
Deputy President for Tallaght Campus and a former Electoral Commission member 
Jamie O'Neill to sit on Electoral Commission. The original Electoral Commission 
members will return to sit on the Commission after the Elections, starting from 1st April 
2023.  I am asking Student Council to ratify this decision.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
James Curry 
Deputy President for Tallaght Campus 
 


